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Monday 7th February 2022 

                Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To consolidate our learning, understanding and enjoyment of our topic ‘Conflict in Clapham’, 

Year 3 will be going to the National Army Museum on Wednesday 16th March 2022.   

 

We will leave school at 9.30am and will return to school by 3.15pm. We travel to and from 

museum on the bus from Clapham. Children will be provided with free travel through the TFL 

School Travel Scheme. Children need to wear full Bonneville School uniform and suitable warm 

outdoor clothing. The children do not need any money on this trip. 

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a rucksack on this trip. Drinks should be in a 

re-sealable bottle that will not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. We also ask 

that no yoghurt is brought on the trip, as it can get very messy. If you would like your child to 

have a school packed lunch please indicate this on Scopay.  

 

We always appreciate the help of parents (without siblings) on trips and encourage anyone 

who can to come along and help! Please let us know if you are able to help, and we will 

confirm if you have a place as soon as we can, on a first come, first serve basis. 

 

It is important that we always have up-to-date medical and contact information for your child. 

Please let us know before the visit of any recent changes.  

 

Please complete and sign for permission via Scopay.  

 

Please log into your scopay account and select ‘Trips and Events’ and then select ‘Year 3 

National Army Museum Trip.’  

To give permission for you child/ren to attend the trip, please tick the consent box.  

Also, please tick the ‘Lunch’ box if you would like the school to provide your child/ren with a 

packed lunch. 

 

We would really appreciate adult helpers. If you are available to help, please select the ‘HELP’ 

on scopay and a year 3 class teacher will be in touch. 
 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Gibbon & Ms. Salisbury  

 


